Sharing Information, Ideas & Experiences

Principals play an important role in the future of our nation. Not only do they have the
responsibility of cultivating our youth — our future; but as leaders, they have the daunting task of
motivating their colleagues and charting a course for the next frontier in education.

The Academy of Principals provides a forum for senior educators to engage in professional
exchanges and discussions, and to learn from and share best practices and methods.There is a
strong collegiate spirit of mutual support within this fraternity where a semi-structured
mentorship scheme, formed in collaboration with the Ministry of Education, is extended to all
newly appointed principals. They will be able to tap into a vast reservoir of shared knowledge,
experience and leadership that will serve to help them achieve professional excellence.

We Invite You to Share

We encourage our members to share ideas, information and experiences with their fellow
professionals. To do so, drop us an email at admin@aps.sg stating what you would like to
share, and we will take care of the rest.
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